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BELIEFSStu dentsServe 
A s  Ja n i to r

Announcing that Joe, 
the janitor, v/as In 
the hospital for 
treatment but that 
throe six grade boys, 
Pcrcy Denton, 'Jack 
V/clls, and Harold 
Hinton, had agreed to 
assume Joe’s work in 
the afternoon for 50 
cents oach per day. 
Principal Weaver virged 
the teachers to coop­
erate with the boys in 
anyv/ay possible. On 
the whole, no com­
plaints wore made and 
the school appreciated 
the boys' work.
Joo is back now, con­

tinuing his v/ork as 
usual.

D E P O S IT

YOUR.

SAVINGS

BUY

YOUR

BONDS
AT THE

LUC AM  A . KEN LY 
BANK

BA I LEV,_____________b L C

JUNIORS ^AISE 

FUNDS FOR BANQUET

For the purpose of 
raising funds for the 
junior-senior banquet, 
the juniors are sell­
ing well kno\un maga­
zines .
Captains Salllc Lou 

Perry ond Willis Mann­
ing head the red and 
blue teams. The v;in- 
niiig team has the 
choice of an ice-cream 
supper or trip to the 
movie. If the entire 
class sells $25C worth 
of subscriptions, the 
one bringing in the 
m*ost money will be 
awarded a Bulova watch 
or §25 war bond.
Each group is striv­
ing to reach its goal 
of 150 ' subscriptions 
in order to make a to­
tal of 300.

PLENTY J U N I O R  

DRESSES, SKIRTS 

A N D  S W E A T E R S

M O DERN STYLE. 
PERMANENTS
['i3.00-i7.50j

F I NGER WAVES 

1 75t]A .... /

DEPENDABLE
SERVICE

^BELLE'S
Y BEAUTY SHOP

BOYS SHOES  

SPORTS SLACKS  

a n d  J A C K E T  S

S E A  S M A R T  DRESSER 

SH O P AT LEADERS
life s. T A R B O R O  ST WILSON^N.C.

HEADOARTf RS IN WILSON

« scfloo/ !joijS,y^giris 
IS AT LEADER BROS


